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Newsletter No: 15                                                          6th January 2017  

Midsomer Norton 

Primary School  
Head teacher: Mr Alun Randell 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Happy New Year and welcome back to school. I hope you managed to have a 
wonderful rest over the Christmas period! I was ever so impressed by the children as 
they came in to school on Wednesday morning. As ever, I was struck by their smiles 
and enthusiasm. 
 
Welcome to new staff 
We have a few new members of staff this term. I would like to welcome Saturn class’s 
new teacher Miss Jo Ingram to Midsomer Norton Primary School. A warm welcome also 
to Teaching Assistants, Miss Martina Hill and Mrs Laura Langan and to Mrs Kerry Coe, 
our new SMSA. 
 
Reverse Advent 
I would like to say a huge thank you for all the children’s donations we received as 
part of the Reverse Advent event organised by the EYFS. The toys and games were 
gratefully received by the Save the Children shop in Bath. 
 
Emerald Power 
This term, we are focusing on Emerald Power – Being Ambitious. Our children are very 
excited when they earn gems for the class. A number of parents have reported that 
they have experimented with this approach at home successfully. Please talk to your 
child about Emerald Power and how emeralds can be earned – by aiming high, working 
towards a goal and being willing to learn from mistakes. 
 
Upcoming events 
On Friday 3rd February, we will be celebrating NSPCC Number Day with a range of 
mathematical activities and challenges. 
 
Parents’ Evenings 
Our second set of Parents Evenings will be held on Monday 6th and Wednesday 8th 
February 3:30 - 7:00pm. Details of how to book online will be sent out closer to the 
date. 
 
Drop and …. 
This term parents are invited to Drop and Spell in Years 3 and 4 on Tuesdays, Years 1 
and 2 on Thursdays and Drop and Count in Reception on Wednesdays from 8:45 – 
9:00am. It has been wonderful to see so many parents in supporting children in a 
range of activities so far this year! 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Alun Randell 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 

   

Car Park 
Please remember that the car 
park is for staff use only 
Please do not park in the car 
park at any point during the 
day unless you need to use the 
disabled parking and you 
display a blue badge 
The car park should also not be 
used for dropping off/picking  

 
School Office entrance 
Unless they are late all 
children should be coming into 
school via one of the entrances 
on the playgrounds and not 
through the school office. Once 
the doors close at 8.45 they 
should then enter through the 
main entrance and ensure that 
they sign in late.   
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News 
 

  
Don’t forget that you can catch up 
with what’s going on in school on 
our twitter feed: 
https://twitter.com/MSNPrimary 
 
Letters home this week: 
Reception January Newsletter 
 
All letters are uploaded to the 
school website 
 

 
 

Wed 18 Jan – Academy 
Consultation meeting for 
parents – 6pm 
Fri 3 Feb – NSPCC Number Day 
Mon 6 Feb & Wed 9 Feb – 
Parents Evening  
Fri 10 Feb – End of T4 
 

    

Head Teacher Awards   

 
Elliot     Harvey     Jazzy    Isabella  

 
Isobel     Layla     Fausteja    Dodi  

 
Joe    Erica     Archie  

 
 

  Gold Awards  

Callum     Alfie     Scarlett     

Daisy    Eadie    Reagan  

Joe    Sophie    Sophia  

Nikola  

For demonstrating exemplary behaviour… 

 

Birthdays  

Jay     Maddison 

         Attendance Champions of the week 
 

Joint 1st Star and Saturn 100% 

Joint 2nd Pluto and Neptune 100% but lates 
   

 
          Well done everybody! 

 
 

https://twitter.com/MSNPrimary

